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Congratulations to our Senior Debating Team comprised of Ali Boyd, Eleanor Delaney, Freya 

Hawke and Isabella Bankovic following their win last week in the Dudley Hospital Mayors Cup 

Competition against all other secondary schools in Orange.  

The challenging topic selected for the debate was that ‘International diplomacy is moot without 

common values’. This required some deep thinking and strategic responses during the final de-

bate against opponents from James Sheehan. Our Team previously defeated teams from Kinross 

and Canobolas High Schools during the competition. 



Last Friday students enjoyed a positive and friendly atmosphere as rec-

ords were challenged and broken during the Athletics Carnival. It was 

terrific to see the high participation rates, particularly among the young-

er groups. One of the highlights for me was the way student spectators 

cheered students who gave their all and did their best, despite not fin-

ishing in the top positions. This helped create a very positive atmos-

phere during the day.  

 

This week members of the Gifted and Talented Team are interviewing 

for our Year 7 2016 class. The interviews are an opportunity for talented 

students in academics, leadership, sport and creative and performing 

arts to share with teachers their skills and attributes that would ensure 

success in a challenging learning environment. The team of teachers 

have been very impressed with the number and incredible talents of 

students applying. However, they are not looking forward to making 

some difficult decisions as we only have one class of places to fill. The 

decisions will be based on applications, interviews, documentation such 

as school reports and awards and also on recommendations from their 

current primary schools. Students who just miss out on being selected 

for the GATs class will be placed on a waiting list and allocated places in 

our Academic Learning Stream or Motivated Learning Classes and pro-

vided with opportunities to earn a place in the GATs class through their 

work and application in 2016. It is important to remember that an inte-

gral part of our school culture is to  create niches and places of belong-

ing for all students from all backgrounds, no matter their academic 

learning talent or ability, and as such we look forward to welcoming all 

students in 2016.  

 

Many thanks to all the parents who were able to make it to Parent/Teacher night for students in Years 8, 9 and 10 last 

Monday. Teachers reported very positive and constructive conversations with parents. The focus of the discussions was 

learning and I trust parents left with a deeper understanding of their child’s strengths and areas for further development. 

While our school conducts Parent/Teacher nights in Terms 1 and 3 with formal reports in Terms 2 and 4, we welcome par-

ent contact at any time. To further enhance communication beyond the newly released Parent Portal, we have also recent-

ly produced a brochure of ways in which school leaders and head teachers can be contacted. These were available at 

Parent/Teacher night but if you would like a copy please contact Chloe in the front Office on 63623444 or email 

chloe.raines2@det.nsw.edu.au 

David Lloyd—Principal  

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL RECORD BREAKERS 

13 YRS BOYS  

Discus - Ollie Keegan 36.32m 

Previous record 28.20m (1997) 

200m Sprint - Ollie Keegan  26.20 

Previous record  27.20  (1992) 

13 YRS GIRLS  

200m Sprint - Annabelle Crisp  27.92 

Previous record  28.23 (1992) 

100m Sprint - Annabelle Crisp  13.16 

Previous record  13.45  (2009) 

14 YRS GIRLS 

Discus - Ebony Hay 34.03 

Previous record  27.67  (2004) 

Shot Put  - Milika Tui   11.42  

Previous record  10.79  (1995) 

16YRS BOYS  

100m Sprint - Lachlan Duncan  11.55 

Previous record 11.81 (1999) 





Recently Orange High School was lucky to receive a visit from Saho, a student visiting from Japan, hosted by the Ostini family. 
During her stay, Saho had the opportunity to meet the Mayor of Orange, John Davis who presented her with a signed limited 
edition Greg Turner book featuring paintings and sketches of the Orange region. 
It was great to have such a pleasant and happy visitor to Orange High School and we thank her for adding another cultural 
dimension to our school during the short time she was here.  

JAPANESE CULTURAL EXCHANGE 

CELEBRATION CAKES 

Mrs Ryan’s Year 10 Food Technology class. Recently made these celebration cakes.  

MUSIC NEWS 

Earlier this term the stage band performed at Borrodell for the Banjo Patterson organising committee's dinner. The stage band 
is also performing this evening at the art gallery for the Orange Arts Foundation cocktail party.  

Rehearsals are underway for this year's ANZAC Day. The concert band, drum corps and flute and drum ensemble have been 
rehearsing before school. Please stay tuned for the rehearsal schedule during the holidays. The music department is also busy 
working with all ensembles to prepare for the school show which will be on during the last week of term two. Make sure you 
keep this week free.  

Happy practice! 

The Music Staff 



Assessment Tasks Due Week 10 - 30th March to 2nd April 2015  

Year 7   English visual presentation and reflection 

Year 8  

Year 9 Agriculture weed collection and IPM, Geography skills and M/C, Mathematics end of term 1 test, Physical Ac-

tivity and Sports Studies exam, Visual Arts body of work. 

Year 10  Australian Geography examination, PDHPE (Mandatory) practical, Physical Activity and Sports Studies peer 

coaching task, PIPS circus skills practical task. Mathematics end of term 1 test, Visual Arts body of work and 

critical and historical study. 

Year 11  Business Studies media file and research report, Legal Studies topic test in class.  

Year 12 Mid-course Examinations, Construction Cluster 5 – Group Project 

We have raised around $1,200.00 this week catering for an Orange Network "Principals Meeting".  Thank you again to all who 
assisted with donations of food and time. These funds will go towards our 2015 goal of resurfacing the basketball/netball 
courts. 
 

Election Day Fundraiser BBQ 
Saturday 28 March 

 
The P&C needs some assistance with cooking and serving at a BBQ in the school 
grounds on Saturday 28th March. If you have an hour of two to  
assist please contact us with your availability secretaryohspc@gmail.com 
 
Suggestions:  8:30 am to 10:30 am, or 10:30 am to 12:30 pm, or 12:30 pm  to 2:30 
pm 
 

 
Family Portraits There are only a couple of time-slots still available. The family portrait day will be held on Sunday March 

29th . The photos will be taken at Orange High. This is great opportunity to have a family photo taken for only $15 and the 
photos will be back in time for Mother’s Day!. Bookings and payments may be made online at  

http://www.trybooking.com/HESO 

mailto:secretaryohspc@gmail.com
http://www.trybooking.com/HESO




Turn over for registration form. 




